14. ERNLE CLARK RESERVE INFORMATION

Officer responsible Writer
Parks Manager Anne Cosson, Area Parks Officer

Corporate Plan Output: Consultation & Advice 9.4 text 6

The purpose of this report is to seek funding from the Community Board's
Discretionary Fund, towards an information/history board for Ernle Clark
Reserve.

Board members will recall a report in early November 1999, concerning the
naming of Ernlea Reserve, when the Board resolved:

“1l. That an information board providing appropriate historical details be
installed at the Reserve.

2. That the Reserve name be “Ernle Clark Reserve”.”

The cost of an information board is $5,000. The Parks Unit has $2,500
available. The Board is asked to consider funding $2,500 towards the
information board from its 1999/2000 Discretionary Funds.

Recommendation:  That the Board alocate $2,500 from its 1999/2000
Discretionary Fund towards an information board at Ernle
Clark Reserve.



